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Dear Parents 
 

Thank you again for attending our Royal Tea Party. The weather was fabulous and it was a 

lovely relaxed afternoon with great refreshments. My thanks to the FAS for organising – we 

think that the event raised about £200, which is fantastic.   
 

Merit Certificates were not presented last week because of the Tea Party – and as a result I 

have had a lot to print out & sign this week! Well done to all these children for their fantastic 

attitude and achievement: 

RED:  Joshua B 

ORANGE:  Libby, Phoebe, Mason 

YELLOW: Holly, Joseph, Archie 

GREEN: Taya, Woody, Jack B, Vishnu, Oscar, Milli 

BLUE:  Theo, Stanley L, Archer, Lillie, Henry, Harrison, Loren, Amelie, Lenny 

INDIGO: Eve, Ayva, Evelyn, Emily, Isla, Sophia, Rocco, Toby, Caitlyn, Mei,  

Cameron, Laylah, Theo, Brandon 
 

The Archdeacon very much enjoyed her visit to Ardeley. The Eucharist service was lovely and 

the children made me very proud with both their behaviour and their beautiful singing. Thank 

you to those parents who came along. 
 

We are starting a school Twitter account and trialing it for school journey. We will then roll it 

out to the whole school as a quick way to stay in touch (without needing to open emails).  

Please remember you need to do 2 things to access the account: 

1. Find @ardeleyschool on Twitter and request to follow us (it will show as pending) 

2. Return the slip to school with your twitter account name 

I then match up the slips with the follower requests to ensure that ONLY parents of the school 

can see our ‘tweets’ and add you to our account. 
 

As I am sure you know from your own email inbox, the new GDPR regulations come into force 

today! We will shortly be adding privacy notices to our website which explain what data we 

hold, why we hold it and what we do with it. As a school we have to hold certain data by law 

and therefore are permitted to do so. We will be continuing to improve our polices and other 

documents over the next few months to ensure that we stay compliant with the new 

regulations. 
 

I hope you all have a lovely half term and that the children return refreshed for what is one of 

the busiest and most exciting terms in the school year.  

 

With kind regards,    

Mrs Connolly 

 

 



 
 

                                                

 

 

Summer Diary Dates 

 

 

 

Monday 28 May - Friday 1 June  Half Term 

 

Monday 4 June    Back to School 

 

Monday 11 – Friday 15 June   Phonics screening check – Year 1 

 

Thursday 14 June Dad’s Afternoon – all male relatives welcome to 

attend 

 

Friday 15 June Fathers’ Day gift sale 

 

Monday 18 – Wednesday 20 June  School Residential 

 

Tuesday 18 June    Woburn day trip 

 

Monday 9 July     Summer Show Dress Rehearsal  

 

Tuesday 10 July    Matinee & evening performances 

 

Wednesday 11 July    Evening performance 

 

Friday 13 July     Sports Day & Summer Fun event 

 

Tuesday 17 July Leaver’s Service (children home at 1.30pm to rest 

& have supper – all children to return to St 

Lawrence Church, in uniform, by 6.15pm) 

 

Thursday 19 July    ‘Ardeley’s Got Talent’ children’s show 

      End of term - 2.30pm Finish 

 
 
 
We are looking for an extra Mid-Day Supervisory Assistant to join our team on a Tuesday, 

Thursday & Friday, 11.55am - 1.25 p.m. (term time only, one year fixed term contract in the 

first instance) to encourage healthy eating and run play activities with the children. Please 

contact me for more details. 

 


